
Miss. Littlewood’s 
Grade 1

Hello Grade 1s and Grade 1 Parents!

Welcome to our online classroom! I hope this letter finds you well rested and excited to 

continue learning! I am missing all of you and while I wish we could be face to face in the 

classroom, I am excited to connect with everyone online. 

Google Classroom will be our main way of connecting. This is where I will be posting 

assignments, videos, instructions, etc. Parents will access Google Classroom through their 

child’s email login information (see the following page). In addition, parents will get a daily 

email with the plan for the day sent to their personal email. I will be available during regular 

school hours for any questions you may have! Feel free to contact me through email or 

phone the school if you are needing support during the set-up phase. I am hoping to make 

this as smooth as a transition as possible, and will help in anyway I can! 

Lastly, as we venture this unchartered territory together; I hope students will remember 

how proud I am of them and how much I miss them. The resilience that is inherent in 

children is truly something we can all learn from. I am excited for the challenge of online 

learning and I hope you and your family are as well! 

Sincerely,

Miss Littlewood

[ While it looks like things are out of control, behind the scenes there is a God who hasn’t surrendered His authority.      

-- A.W. Tozer ]


